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Enabling the organisations to conduct screening camps, and facilitate knowledge exchange

Sri Madhusudan Sai Institute of Medical Sciences and Research in India and the Healing Little Hearts Foundation in the UK 
have signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) to provide critical care for children suffering from Congenital Heart 
Disease (CHD).

As per the recent statistics, 8-10 out of every 1,000 children born in India are diagnosed with CHD, and the Government of 
India estimates that this figure will escalate fivefold within the next five years. The MoU arrives at an opportune time, enabling 
the organisations to conduct screening camps, facilitate knowledge exchange, and enhance healthcare delivery for CHD 
patients.

Dr Sanjiv Nichani, Founder, Healing Little Hearts, UK expressed, “We are honoured to finalise the MoU with SMSIMSR in the 
presence of Sadguru. The tranquil atmosphere of Satya Sai Gram is truly remarkable and holds immense potential for 
healing. This partnership represents a commitment to saving countless young lives, ensuring they have the chance to thrive 
with good health. The warm hospitality here is exceptional, and we are eager to continue returning to support children battling 
Congenital Heart Disease."

The Sri Madhusudan Sai Global Humanitarian Mission, which includes the India’s First Free Private Rural Medical College 
and associated hospitals, and the Healing Little Hearts Foundation share a profound commitment to free healthcare. Their 
partnership signifies a significant step towards alleviating the burden of CHD on affected families, highlighting the belief that 
the joy of healing surpasses all other considerations.
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